
ACE Day, Thursday 19th October 2017 

Information for parents of Year 6 pupils 

Year 6 pupils will spend the day exploring and measuring a local stream, as part of their 

Humanities topic on rivers. The data that they collect will form the basis of a geographical 

investigation.  

 

On the morning of the visit, pupils should register at 8.15am in Edenfield and Room 22 (they 

will be directed to the right room). We will walk the children to Hobson’s Brook, near to 

school, where we will collect data at two sites in small groups.  

 

In the afternoon we will be back in classrooms, collating, presenting and analysing our 

findings. The day will finish at the normal time of 3.40pm. 

 

Pupils must wear their PE kit with school tracksuit. It is essential that pupils bring a warm, 

waterproof coat and wellies in a named plastic bag. They may need a hat and gloves if it is 

a cold day. If rain is forecast, the children should bring spare tracksuit trousers to change 

into. Any cuts or grazes should be covered with a waterproof plaster.  

 

Morning break and lunchtime will take place at school. As usual, lunch will be provided, and 

pupils should bring a healthy snack for morning break. 

 

Please ensure that the school has up-to-date contact details for you for that day, in case of 
emergency.  
 
Any questions can be directed to: jdow@stfaiths.co.uk 
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